
  
 
 
 
 
 
April 18, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 285 
 
 Emergency Track Work-Feather River Canyon 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Due to emergency, unplanned track work in the Feather River Canyon between 
Oroville and Portola, California on the route supporting Pacer Stacktrain service 
between Northern California, the Midwest and the Northeast, gate cutoffs at 
Oakland and Lathrop for all volume destined Kansas City, St. Louis, Chicago and 
beyond are TEMPORARILY revised to 1700 Monday through Friday. 

 

This TEMPORARY earlier cutoff will permit operation of the train supporting 
Pacer Stacktrain business through the affected area prior to the 8 hour daily closure 
of the route. 

 

This revision is effective immediately, Thursday, April 18, 2002 through Wednesday 
May 8, 2002 or until previously notified that cutoffs will return to normal, 
advertised times. 

 

We apologize for this very short notice.  This condition was not previously planned, 
but is very necessary to insure future timely and consistent operation on the route.  
The UPRR track structure on this portion of the route had been damaged by 
previous minor derailments and requires immediate repair.  We appreciate your 
understanding and patience. 



 

Thank-you for your continued support, cooperation and for shipping on Pacer 
Stacktrain. 

 

Pacer Stacktrain Operations  

 


